
Following the publication of Sarah Wilkinson’s Review into the ISB and in light of the forthcoming Future of Church Safeguarding review from

Professor Jay, the Archbishops’ Council, AC, has set up a  group to consider how to respond and plan next steps. 

The AC has publicly committed to learning lessons for the future delivery of independent safeguarding oversight noting the vital importance of

this for all who come into contact with the Church but particularly for victims and survivors who will play an integral part in this work. 

The response group, chaired by the lead safeguarding bishop, will consider the important lessons to be learnt highlighted in the Wilkinson report

and once published will look at the recommendations in the Jay report. 

The group will be made up of a range of members including safeguarding professionals from within and outside the Church, along with survivor

and victim representation to ensure that survivors have input into the discussion and that their lived experience is heard. Alongside this, it is

envisaged that a survivor and victim focus group will also be set up. The response group will consult with it in order to ask questions on specific

areas.

The response group will meet regularly and will consider what wider consultation and further reflection is needed around both Reviews before a

final response is considered and made by the AC which will go to General Synod for debate.
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